
 

 

 

               Sudbourne Primary School 

                Nursery Admission September 2023 

          Information on additional hours and prices for 2023/24 

Sudbourne Primary School offers flexible nursery provision. Parents and carers can 

choose from 4 attendance  options (below) depending on personal preference. We will 

continue to provide part-time nursery places for  families who want them but can also 

provide some full-time provision to meet the needs of families who  need additional 

hours.   

Attendance Options  

Option 1 - Part-time place  

3 hours per day, mornings or afternoons = 15 hours per week (free entitlement).  

Please note parents/carers must request mornings OR afternoons, not a mixture.  

Option 2 - Part-time place PLUS 2 additional sessions  

5 mornings per week = 15 hours per week (universal free entitlement)   

PLUS 2 afternoons per week (12.30-3.30pm) free* if eligible OR at the cost of 

£60.00 per week. Choose  from EITHER Monday, Tuesday OR Thursday, Friday  

Option 3 - Part-time place PLUS 3 additional sessions  

5 mornings per week = 15 hours per week (universal free entitlement)  

PLUS 3 afternoons per week (11.30-3.15pm) free* if eligible or at the 

cost of £90.00 per week. Choose from EITHER Monday, Tuesday, 

Wednesday OR Wednesday, Thursday, Friday  

Option 4 - Full-time place  

5 full days per week (8.40am-11:40am) =15 hours per week (universal 

free entitlement) PLUS 5 afternoons per week (12:30-3.30pm) free* 

if eligible OR at the cost of £150 per week.  

free* - this refers to those with confirmed eligibility for 30 hours free 

childcare. To find out if you are eligible see 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/  

Lunch  

Please note that children who stay for the whole day are asked to either bring a 

healthy packed lunch  to school or buy a school meal @ £2.56* per day unless 

you are eligible for means tested free school  meals.  



 

 

Parents/carers will have already applied for their preferred option from the 

above for academic year 2023/24 and offers have been made. Any changes to 

the requested attendance pattern for your child can only be done on a termly 

basis, Autumn, Spring and Summer. Parents/carers wanting to change the 

requested attendance pattern for their child should inform the school in writing 

as soon as possible by emailing admin@sudbourne.com  

Invoices are issued at the start of each term and are payable in advance. 

Payment also can be made  with childcare vouchers.   

Please contact the school office with any queries you might have regarding 

Nursery admissions/attendance and additional hours fee payment by email 

to admin@sudbourne.com or calling us on 020 7274 7631.  

 

With kind regards,  

 

Sudbourne Admin Team  

 

 


